
Fibre Internet Connectivity for the village: One of our Councillors has been looking into 

the delivery of fibre internet connections to homes in Wymeswold and found that currently 

there is no rollout proposed by BT Openreach or City Fibre in the near to medium future. He 

has been in dialogue with BT Openreach about this situation and is looking at the possibility 

of co-funded delivery of fibre broadband. He has offered to collate details of any interested 

parties in the village to take back to BT for a potential cost estimate to deliver fibre to 

Wymeswold. 

Please could all interested Wymeswold parishioners contact Councillor Nottingham 

via wymeswoldvillagefibre@gmail.com  to register their interest. 
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